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This is the first time I joined the trip to Gunangxi in Project Mingde. During the trip, we went 

to Daping for following up a three-storey accommodation project and went to Tengchuen for 

introducing the preliminary reconstruction schemes of a bridge to the village committee. I 

was mainly responsible to the bridge project. Before the trip, we had designed some 

preliminary schemes and prepared to have discussion with the committee for the decision of 

the final design. In the discussion, we suggested our schemes and explain the feasibility of 

each schemes, and it was grad that the committee finally accept one of our scheme. We also 

asked if they can provide information of the river, such as the normal flow velocity and 

flooding velocity so that we can have further detailed designs. This is valuable experience for 

me as I gained much practical knowledge when participating in the preliminary design and in 

the discussion.   


